Your Excellency,

On behalf of my team, ExpoGeorgia and partners, | am delighted to announce the upcoming Georgia Energy
Exhibition and Forum, scheduled to take place on July 4-5, 2024, in Thilisi, Georgia. The event is organised by
“ExpoGeorgia", in partnership with "Georgian Renewable Energy Development Association” and "Invset In
Network” and supported by Georgian Ministry of Economy and Sustainable Development.

I would like to draw your attention to this event as | believe it will offer a wonderful opportunity for stakeholders in
the energy sector from Turkiye to engage, network, and explore new avenues for collaboration.

The Georgia Energy Exhibition and Forum 2024 is divided into two main parts:

1. Georgian Energy Exhibition: This exhibition will serve as a global platform for both Georgian and
international companies involved in the energy sector. It is designed to showcase new products, foster
business connections, and facilitate the exchange of international expertise. In collaboration with various
associations and industry institutions, we will conduct conferences that delve into emerging trends and
challenges within the energy industry.

2. The Forum: The forum aims to address the aforementioned topics by bringing together major
stakeholders from Georgia and the region, alongside a diverse array of foreign companies, investors,
sponsors, and financiers. It promises to be an excellent venue for discussions, knowledge sharing, and
establishing new partnerships.

| am reaching out to you with the hope that you can assist us in communicating this event to potential participants
from Turkiye, including associations, relevant agencies, producers, and other industry players. The presence and
participation of Turkish companies would definitely enrich the event and open up new opportunities for cross-
border collaboration within the energy sector.

Your support in spreading the word about the Georgia Energy Exhibition and Forum 2024 to the relevant
stakeholders in Turkiye would be greatly appreciated. We are confident that Turkish companies will find great
value in participating, both in the exhibition and the forum.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to the possibility of welcoming representatives from
Turkiye at our event. Please find attached presentation and feel free to reach out if you require any further
information.

Warm regards,

Resan Kikava

Director

JSC ExpoGeorgia
118 Tsereteli Avenue
Thilisi, Georgia, 0114
www.expogeorgia.ge



